
 

We show our love for God, in the way we treat each other.                        
Together we follow Jesus, by learning, and sharing our gifts. 

 

SS Peter & Paul’s Catholic Primary School 
  

NEWSLETTER  Week Ending 16 March 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

It was good to see some sunny weather at the end of this week, giving the children plenty of opportunity 
to enjoy the many activities in the playground at lunchtime.  
The children worked very hard this week to ‘Keep Quiet’ raising £315.63 for the  Salvation Army 
Homeless Shelter. Well done especially to Reception who enjoyed staying quiet for 30 minutes!! 
Unfortunately, I have received a few complaints from parents regarding parking outside the school.  
Some parents are parking inconsiderately and reversing into driveways, making it very dangerous to 
cross the road with young children. Please consider the safety of ALL our children.  

God bless. 
 
Mrs S Johnson 
Headteacher 

      

Redbridge Schools’ Choral Festival – Royal Albert Hall 
On Tuesday 13th March 2018 our School Choir took part in a Bi- annual event at the Royal 
Albert Hall with 50 other Redbridge Schools. The theme for the concert was past, present and 
future with a range of music styles of song.  
 
Over 1700 children took part in the concert. Our children thoroughly enjoyed performing in the 
event and were a credit to you and us. During the concert many sound bites were used from the 
rehearsal we held at our school and we are looking forward to watching the DVD when it’s 
available.  
Congratulations to Miss Hughes’ choir.   
Ridge, Lucy, Triumph, Naliyeni,  
Khyan, Shayna, La Grace, Ayra, 
Savannah, Riya, Jeremiah,  
Dzemalas, Jessie ,Caleb,  
Tania, Mwimba, Naomi,  
Telia, Joseph, Illiana, Melissa, 
 Kai, Rebeka, Chanel, Ola  
Andrea, .Sasha 
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WORLD BOOK DAY  
The children at SS PP had a great day on World Book Day, as they were immersed in a range 
of exciting reading activities: drama, story-telling, art, story writing, drop everything and read as 
well as our 100 million minutes challenge. 
The children’s comments: “It was an opportunity to tell others about our favourite characters and 
I was delighted that we still had our special day after the snow days” (Arshjt 4D). 
“We were able to be creative by designing our own costumes from books that we have read” 
(Eden 4D). 
“We raised money for others too, so it was good to help them” (Cheyddon 4D). 
 
Are You Passionate About Reading? 
At SS PP, we are promoting the children’s love for reading across the school and we would be 
pleased to hear your suggestions.  If you would like to share any ideas, or volunteer to support 
children’s reading in our school.  Please contact Miss Dunne. 

                       

PRAYER FOR THE WEEK                                                                    
                     

May the road rise to meet you,  
may the wind be ever at your back.  

May the sun shine warm upon your face,  
and the rains fall soft upon your fields.  

And until we meet again,  
may God hold you in the palm of his hand.  

 
 
                    

             

ASSEMBLY GOSPEL READING  John 3: 14-21 
 
God so loved the world that he gave his only son, so that everyone who believed in him might not die, but 
have eternal life. Whoever lives the truth come to the light. Then their actions may be clearly seen as 
done in God. 
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ASSEMBLY AND MASS TIMETABLE 
Wednesday 21st March  5W Assembly  9.05am 

Thursday 22nd March  3S Assembly  9.05am 

Tuesday 27th March  Stations of the Cross  school 

Wednesday 28th March  End of term mass.  11am  at SSPP Church 

  

  

 
Refreshments will be available before class assemblies from 8.55am. Volunteers always needed to help 
escort the children to church, please give your name to the office if available.  

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
Tuesday  20th  March   Choir – this will be their last week.   

Tuesday  20th March  London Youth Games 

Monday   26th  March  EYFS coffee morning 9.05am 

Thursday 29th  March  Break up 1.30pm 
 

 

 ATTENDANCE 
The whole school attendance last week was: 95.4% 
 
The class winner for the best attendance last week was: 2P  99.3% 
 
The class with the best punctuality was: 1W  99.67% 
 
The class which needs to improve most: 1V 87.93% 
 
If your child is sick please phone the office by 9.30am or the absence will be  
unauthorised, also remember to send in a letter to the class teacher to explain the nature of the absence. 
Please avoid taking your child to medical appointments in school time, unless it is an emergency, in 
which case you much provide a copy of the appointment letter or card.   

 

                                              STAR PUPIL AWARDS   

      
EYFS KS1 KS2 

RB Vihaan 
RS Jayden 
 
 
 

1V Elizabeth 
1W Gurnoor 
2B Parneet 
2P Eric 

3B Ariq 
3S Heimrad 
4D Arshjot 
4M Saara 
5C Jeremiah 
5W Xavier 
6B Rebeka  
6R Simeon 
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